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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Support for increased use of Highway 407
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 8:13:46 AM

 
 
 
From: Sharon Blom  
Sent: Sunday, December 01, 2024 4:13 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Support for increased use of Highway 407

 

 
Dear Councillor Iafrate,
 
I support your initiative to avoid the need to rip up the Greenbelt for a new Hwy 413 by
subsidizing trucks to drive on Hwy 407.  I believe it does not make sense to destroy one
of the most sensitive natural environments in Ontario to reduce commute times by a
small amount.  This is especially true if we already have a built highway, 407, available to
take much of that traffic. 
 
I fully support the City of Vaughan's proposal to conduct a feasibility study for Highway
407. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter, 
 
Sharon Blom

Ash St., Eden Mills, Ontario, N0B1P0
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